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VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL 

Blanco Bay0 
Division of Commission Clerk & 
Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: WebNet Communications, Inc. Docket No. 001 A09-TI 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

This filing is in follow up to WebNet Communications, Inc. ('IWNC') October 26, 2001 Final 
Settlement Proposal relating to Docket No. 001 109-TI. 

This letter serves to correct a typographical error in paragraph 1 of the October 26i 2001 
filing, which incorrectly referenced WNC's interexchange certificate # as 7720. The correct 
interexchange certificate number is 7220. 

This letter also serves to confirm that WNC will cease operations in Florida effective 
February 8, 2002 and that the number customers with questions may call is 1- 888-443-5346. 
Attached is an amended Notice Letter to be sent to WNC's Florida customers reflecting this 
information. 



An extra copy of this filing is enclosed. Please date stamp this copy and return to the 
undersigned in the enclosed postage-prepaid envelope. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Loubna W. Haddad 
Regulatory Counsel to WNC 

cc: Wayne Knight 
Melinda Watts 



PROPOSED NOTlCE LETTER TU CUSTOMERS 

Date 

Customer Name 
Customer Address 
City, State ZIP Code 

Re: CESSATION OF OPERATION IN FLORIDA 

Dear Customer: 

As you may we be aware, residential long distance companies across the country are 
experiencing difficulties. These difficulties are a result of various influences, including an incredibly 
competitive market, increased operating costs and marketing and economy of scale advantages of 
large incumbent carriers. Even the large carriers are experiencing difficulties and many are on the 
verge of insolvency. Understandably, under these influences, smaller carriers like WebNet 
Communications, Inc. (“WNC”) are often unable to generate the necessary profit margins needed 
to continue operations. Thus, WNC reluctantly has decided to exit the long distance market in 
Florida. 

WNC will cease its operations in Florida on February 8, 2002. What this means for you as 
a customer is simply this: You will need to find a new long distance or local toll provider before that 
date if you wish to avoid a break in your service. WE ESPECIALLY WANT YOU TO KNOW, 
HOWEVER, THAT IF WNC IS YOUR LONG DISTANCE PROVIDER, THIS WILL NOT AFFECT 
YOUR LOCAL PHONE SERVICE. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at 1-877-550-3006. 

We thank you for your patronage and it has been our privilege to have you as a customer. 

Sincere I y , 

M. Howard Lewis 
President 
Web Net Communications , I nc, 


